
 

 

 

 
We would like to say a huge thank you for the generous gifts 

and cards that staff have received. On behalf of all the Staff and 

Governors at Friezland, we wish you all a happy Christmas and 

New Year. We hope you all have a safe and enjoyable time and 

look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 6th January, 

8.45am, for an exciting Spring Term.   
 

Attendance 
Children attend school for 190 days per year, and every day is 

important. At Friezland, we aim for 97% attendance (the 

equivalent of 185 days per year). We thank you for working 

with us to ensure your children come to school when they are 

well enough, and for avoiding term-time holidays.  

Attendance to date: 

Whole school: 96.5% 

Class 4: 97.3% 

Class 3: 96.9% 

Class 2: 95.9% 

Class 1: 95.6%  

Children’s learning will begin straight away on our return in 

January, so please do all possible to ensure your children are 

present and ready to start! Thank you.  

 

Frosties 

  
Please log on to School Spider to book Frosties for the coming 
term. Although we have a flexible approach, it helps us to know 
numbers as best as possible in advance, so that Mrs Moores can 
buy breakfast food and after-school snacks, and the team can 
prepare activities and resources. This will also avoid having to 
pay non-booking fees. Thank you.   
 

Reminders 
 - If you are buying new uniform from MyClothing, please use the code 

UNIFORM10 for a 10% discount until 25th December.  
 

 

Friends of Friezland  

 
Following a very successful Autumn term of events and 

fundraising, and incredible generosity and involvement from all 

our families, the Friends of Friezland team are now working on 

plans for the new year. Here are the upcoming dates:  

Weds 15th Jan: Planning meeting at The Royal George 

7pm - all welcome 

Friday 31st Jan: Clothes Collection 

Friday 14th Feb: End of term tuck shop 

 

KS2 Spelling Bee 

 
This week, children in Years 3,4,5 & 6 were invited to take part 

in our Christmas Spelling Bee. This is a pre-curser and practise 

before the DLP Spelling Bee which takes place in June each 

year. The teachers were so pleased at how many children took 

part and challenged themselves – we have some super spellers! 

Congratulations to our year group winners:  

Year 3 – Tom 

Year 4 – Luke 

Year 5 – Mollie 

Year 6 – Leo 

The winner of our grand final was Leo.  

 

Dates for the Diary 
January 

6th School re-opens 

15th Friends of Friezland meeting 7pm Royal George 

20th World Cultures Week: Whole School Theme – details to follow 

27th Class 4 History trip to Gallery Oldham – details to follow 

31st Clothes Collection 

 

February 

10th Healthy Me Week 2: E-Safety (Whole School) 

13th Cyber Safety Workshop for Parents and Carers 9-10am 

14th Last day of term – Tuck shop 

19th December 2024 

https://myclothing.com/

